
 

 

SBMOC MEETING MINUTES June 1, 2019 

The meeting of the Southeastern British Motorcar Owners Club was called to order by President Sam 
Maw. We had 43 people in attendance and I think it was the most attended meeting in my three year 
history with the club.  The room was packed and it was a sign our club just keeps getting better and 
better.  

Jerry Azzara, our beloved Treasurer, was absent but left a preliminary financial report. BB&T balance 
was $1764.24 and PayPal $4866.65 with an ending balance for the month $6630.89 

Past SBMOC Events: 

Great Scot - Thanks to all the volunteers who made our 2019 Great Scot show a success.  We had 
about 90 cars on the field, the weather was extremely hot but manageable with the trees providing 
shade.  Some great pictures have been released on the website, we sure had a beautiful array of cars 
in attendance. 

Upcoming SBMOC Events: 

Noggin & Natter It was suggested that we have a bit more of an open visitation for our next N&N.  
On 6/20 we will meet with chairs in hand and listen to music at Daniel Morgan square.  It starts about 
5:30 and after music we can eat at any of the many restaurants in downtown Spartanburg.   

Tech Session …Our Tech Session for June 15th will be rescheduled due to a conflict. And I mean a 
scheduling conflict not the fact that Sam in his excitement offered up his garage without checking his 
calendar (or with his wife 😉)   LOL 

50/50 The 50/50 was won by none other than Sue Beck….  

Saint James Methodist and a fellow club member would love to see some British Cars for their Cruise in 
on June 14th.   It’s on Lanford Drive in Woodland Heights…. Cruise thru anytime between 6-9 and show 
off your ride!  

Watch the website for more info to follow on an ice cream social and a breakfast club meeting. 

Respectfully submitted by Mary Reed  
 
President: Sam Maw, Vice-President: Dennis Bromley, Treasurer: Jerry Azzara, Secretary: 
Mary Reed 


